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Scholarship Application Notice 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The New England Chapter of the American Public Works Association is pleased to announce the 
availability of five $1,000 reimbursable scholarships, one awarded per state, 2024 to promote and 
improve financial assistance to individuals committed to the Public Works Profession who are 
seeking opportunities to advance within their department. 
 

ELIGIBILITY 
1. Applicants must be working for a municipality.   
2. Applicants must be members or have a sponsor that is a current member of the New England 

Chapter of the American Public Works Association. (Applicants do not have to be APWA 
members at the time of their application.) 

3. The applicant’s advancement opportunity must be in a technical or a management program 
that relates to the Public Works profession.   

4. Award winner shall become a member of New England APWA for a minimum of one (1) 
year within six (6) months of notice of the award and prior to receiving any funds. 

 
FUNDING 

1. The scholarships winners will be notified in May.  Funds will be payable at completion of the 
program as a reimbursement.     Winners will be reimbursed up to $1,000 per State. A 
summary of what the course provided you and if you would recommend it to a colleague shall 
be submitted with reimbursement request.  Proof of membership shall also be provided for 
reimbursement. 

 
SELECTION PROCEDURE 

The Chapter’s Scholarship Committee will screen all applications and rank applicants who are 
eligible.  Interviews may be conducted by members of the Scholarship Committee and Chapter 
Director(s) from the State(s) of residency of the applicants.  Up to $1,000 per state per year.  
 

APPLICATION FORMS & AWARD INFORMATION 
Application forms are available online at http://newengland.apwa.net/ 
 
Complete applications must be received via email as ONE PDF to Chris Mulleavey at 
cmulleavey@hoyletanner.com by April 1st at 4:00 pm EST. Winners will be notified by the first 
week in May. 
 
ALL INFORMATION SHALL BE SUBMITTED IN ONLY ONE (1) EMAIL. 
Scholarship winners are encouraged to attend the APWA Luncheon in May during National Public  
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Works Week to receive their award.  Winners and one guest can attend the Award Luncheon for free.  
Additional guests will need to register and pay the applicable attendance fee. 
 

NEW ENGLAND CHAPTER APWA  
CAREER ADVANCEMENT OPPORTUNITTY 

 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 
Name: _______________________________________________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________________     

Email: _______________________________________________________________________  

Applicants Phone # ___________________________ Age: ____________     

Are you a NEAPWA member? ____________   

APWA Member Sponsor: ________________________________________________________  

Relationship to Sponsor: _________________________________________________________      

Is Sponsor an active NEAPWA member?  

Program Attending: _________________________________________________    

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Estimated cost:   $___________ 

Duration of Course:  

 

SIGNATURE: _____________________________________DATE: _____________________  

 

PLEASE ATTACH:  

 

 

 

1. A brief statement explaining your reason for furthering your education a maximum of 250 words.  

 

 


